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Steven Liang

From: Haley M 
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 11:47 AM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Keep Water Affordable

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

Hello, 
 
I am emailing to share that I oppose the water rate-raising proposal for the city of Philadelphia. The 
city should find another way to make up the deficit from COVID-19 because this plan puts an added 
and unfair burden on philadelphia customers who have no other choice for water providers. 
 
Thank you, 
Haley 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
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